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The Oregon State Government and Governor need to look at decisions other Courts 

across this county have been handing down. The new bills they wish to pass are in 

direct conflict with the Constitution and the Bill of Rights. The Supreme Court has 

already ruled of most of the provisions they now are trying to pass. They do not have 

the right to try to change the meanings of words. The ATF found that out this past 

year. We the people of Oregon are getting fed up with the mis-use of our Tax dollars, 

to fight us in court on bills that are in direct conflict with the Constitution and Bill of 

Rights,. They are showing us they are the meaning of a Tyrannical Government..  


